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From: David Richards 
Sent: 04 March 2024 20:49
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove Hotel

I am writing to you to support the Licence application from Sandy Cove, Berrynarbor, EX34 9SR. 
 
Sandy Cove is a long established local business which employs a number of local people. It is a very well run 
establishment and a popular wedding venue which attracts people to the area which is good for the local economy. The 
music played at these wedding functions is not loud and is in keeping with this type of function. I understand the Off 
Licence license applied for is to allow drinks to be served at the outdoor area of the wedding venue which would 
alleviate the necessity for wedding guests to walk up the rather steep path to the main Hotel to purchase drinks and 
then have to carry their drinks back down the path to the wedding venue. 
 
I fully support this application and believe this would be a great help to this hospitality venue after the struggles of the 
last few years. 
 
Regards 
 
David Richards (Combe Martin Parish Councillor) 

Barton Lane 
Berrynarbor 
Ilfracombe 
EX34 9SU 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


